Dwellingup Primary School

10 Newton Street
Dwellingup WA 6213
Telephone: 0895385100
Fax: 0895381301

ABN: 83956672417

SINCE 1914

Dear Parents,

Again, thank you all for your support in regards to all of the issues arising from the
COVID-19 Corona virus and your child’s education.

Interim work packages that were prepared last week are available for collection at
the front office.

More comprehensive learning programs are being prepared and you will be notified
when these are available for collection or accessing online. This program of learning
will be a continuation of what your child has been learning in class. We will also
provide tips for supporting the teaching of your child at home. | am sure that those of
you who have Internet will be being bombarded with home education offers. | can
assure you that we are too! The Department of Education is providing us with advice
tomorrow and we have not issued comprehensive packages as we wanted to be sure
that we are doing what is best for your child learning at home. We also wanted to be
sure that we weren’t provoding parents with programs that now cannot be accessed
due to overload.

Please be assured that we will provide you with as much support as is possible.

Please advise me as to the extent to which you can access Internet OR if you
would prefer paper as opposed to Online work packages OR a combination of
Online / paper packages. Workbooks already purchased by you will form a part
of the learning program. You need to consider if you have sufficient devices
(computer, tablet, i-Pad) so that your child can productively access educational
programs on a daily basis. Of course this will also depend on whether you
have secondary students or a number of chiuldren. We would appreciate this
advice as soon as possible so that the packages can be prepared for
distribution.

Please return any Library or reading books that you may have at home.
Please feel free to contact us at any time in regards to any of these matters.
Yours sincerely,

ol B

Colleen Sing
Principal
31 April 2020

“;j'



Above: The toilets are being decorated by Mrs Lamb. We can’t wait for life and school to
get back to normal!
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